BECOME INVOLVED IN OUR COMMUNITY OUTREACH TEAM

‘Lord, when did we see you hungry or thirsty or a stranger or needing clothes or sick or in
prison, and did not help you?'” (Mathew 25:37)

Looking for a way to contribute to the work of our church? The Community Outreach Team
invites you to join them in lifting up opportunities for giving and serving our wider
community throughout the year. Interested in learning more about how you can be
involved? Come to an informal information session during Fellowship Hour on Sunday,
September 22, after the 9:00 service.

Submitted by Jeanne Mantsch and Louise Mollinger,
Community Outreach Team Representatives on Church Council

SEPTEMBER REQUESTS FOR THE FOOD PANTRY

Our Community Outreach Team invites you to contribute items for those in need. You may
place donations in the grocery cart located in the entryway. Beyond shelf stable fond The

e Toothbrushes (adult and child size) %
e Toothpaste e Bodywash \\
e Dental Floss e Deodorant

e Bar Soap e Shampoo/Conditioner

Also, if you have surplus produce from your gardens, the pantry would be happy to accept
it. Fresh produce may be dropped off directly at The Food Pantry (1800 N. Wisconsin Street,
Port Washington) during their hours which are Tuesdays from 9:00 - 12:00 noon and from
4:00 - 6:00p.m. They are also open for donations from 9:00 - 11:00 on Saturday mornings.

INVITATION TO “THE THORN” - LIVE SHOW IN MILAUKE

Lighthouse Youth Ministry is taking a group to the live performance of “The Thorn” on
Sunday afternoon, October 13, at 1:00 at the Miller High Life Theatre in Milwaukee.
Lighthouse is inviting members and friends to join them! Advertised as “Cirque meets the
Passion of Jesus”, this unique touring performance offers a mix of music, drama, aerial
acrobatics, dance, and visual effects as it tells the story of God’s love for the world.

Middle and High School students are asked to pay $10, and Lighthouse will cover the rest of
the ticket cost. Group rate ticket cost is $56 for parents, siblings (recommended age is
12+), and congregation members. Must sign up by September 8 for the group rate. Email
Beckie in the Church Office (office@portucc.org) or sign up on the bulletin board outside of

the church offices. PAGE 6


https://thethorn.com/the-thorn-live/

